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 trivedi COMMNT2017/0851/P 12/03/2017  20:26:29 The plans for this extension are very unclear. 

Prior to any planning permission being granted, the residents of Middlefield need to have more detailed 

information on exactly what the impact of this proposed double basement will have on the existing 

parking facilities for residents, the traffic planning movements for the road and the extended time 

period required to complete the additional work.
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